
We are writing to provide an important update for our citizens regarding the 
recent fire over the weekend (Feb 22nd/23rd) on New Lands.

As you may be aware, there was a fire incident that occurred over the 
weekend. We want to ensure that all citizens are informed about the situation 
and the measures being taken to address it. Our team has been working 
diligently to assess the damage and implement necessary safety protocols 
to prevent any further incidents. At this time, there is no fire.

We understand that this news may be concerning, and we want to assure 
everyone that their safety is our top priority. Our emergency response teams 
are actively monitoring the situation, and we are collaborating with local 
authorities to manage the aftermath effectively.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this time.

Best regards,
Tanis Onespot

Notice: Fire On New Lands.

February 25th, 

NÌSK’Ā NÌSK’ÁGÍNÍSTÒ-HÍ
LANDS ADMINISTRATION
P: (403) 238-6144
9911 CHIILA BLVD, 
TSUUT’INA NATION, AB
T3T 0E1

 
TREATY N O.7

 
TS

UUT’INA NATION


